
 

 

 

11 February 2019 

Dear Jeremy 

The State Aid (EU Exit) Regulations 2019 

Following my letter to you of 6 February 2019 in relation to the State Aid (EU Exit) 
Regulations 2019, please see enclosed my letter to the Chair of the House of 
Commons Public Administration and Constitutional Affairs Committee and his 
subsequent letter to the Rt Hon Greg Clark, Secretary of State for Business, 
Energy and Industrial Strategy, which I received today.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Mick Antoniw 
Chair 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 
We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 

Jeremy Miles AM 
Counsel General and Brexit Minister 
Welsh Government 
 


